
MERGERS AND ACQUISITIONS

NY Accounting Firms Merge
New York accounting �rms Ross Rigby & Patten and Marvin and Co. have merged
together.

Taija Sparkman •  May. 01, 2012

Two New York accounting �rms recently announced they merged with one another.
Ross Rigby & Patten will operate under Marvin and Co., however, it will retain its
of�ce and all employees, including President Thomas Ross, partners Leo Rigby and
Heather Patten, and vice presidents.

Following the merger, the accounting and business management �rm has 56
employees, 25 of which are CPAs. Jim Amell, of Marvin and Co., will continue in his
role as Director of Operations.

“The growth we have experienced at Ross Rigby & Patten in recent years requires that
we expand and strengthen our team in order to continue to provide our clients with
the highest level of expertise, timely advice and service,” Ross said.
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